Parents Club Meeting 
April 18, 2024


· Welcome and Opening Prayer

· Points Update
· Thank you to everyone for being patient with us while we updated our end of record keeping and points tracking
· All points should be up to date so far with the exception of:
· YAP Basketball 
· YAP Flag Football 
· Homeroom parents 
· Friday Lunches 
· Fish Fry Fridays
· If there is anything that is missing on your end please reach out to Bianca or our points chair at and we would be happy to work with you to get everything updated.
· A reminder that you are able to “roll over” up to 5 points from 2023/24 to the 2024/25 school year
· Donate points – if you have extra points, you are able to donate to another family in need. Please indicate this when signing into your event or checking in with the event chair

· Financial Commitments Updates - Jamie/Ellen
· Financial commitments are going to be updated and posted on your FACTS accounts by the end of this upcoming weekend. 
· Keep in mind that the last opportunity to fundraise towards your financial commitment is Booster Fun Run (the amount applied to your financial commitment will be 50% of the donated amount) 

· Booster Fun Run
· Booster Fun Run partners with Dude Perfect, a five man sports/comedy group
· Booster Fun Run registration is now open!
· Please follow the link that has been sent to you to register your kids
· Please share the link with friends and family
· 04/29 – In-school kick off assembly 
· 05/07 – Fun Run 
· There is a scheduling conflict with EC 3/4 – they have a field trip on 5/7, so we have arranged for the EC grades to do their Fun Run the day before

· Teacher Appreciation Week 
· Teacher Appreciation week takes place the week of April 29th
· Thanks to Natasha Perez & Michelle DeGenova for chairing the festivities
· Fun activities for the teachers are planned to show them love and appreciation
· These activities and goodies are funded by the Parents Club and the Activities Fee we pay at the beginning of the year


· Mornings with Mom
· Mornings with Mom will be held during the week of 4/29
· Takes place before school between 730am - 755am in Celtic Hall (cafeteria)
· 04/29, Monday - Last names A - H
· 04/30, Tuesday - Last names I - P
· 05/01, Wednesday - MOMS MASS - 8:30am Mass
· 05/02, Thursday - Last names Q - Z

**If your family unit has children with multiple families and/or last names, follow the schedule for the oldest child’s name in your family unit. 
**If there is a day that better fits your schedule, but it is not on your assigned day, feel free to join the day that best fits your family. 

· Summer Bash 
· Summer Bash will take place on Friday 5/10 from 330pm – 6pm on the STL field
· Thank you to Laura Bailey who is chairing the event this year
· No PETS on field 
· Will be looking for 3-4 volunteers to help with parking lot coordination and 3-4 volunteers for clean-up crew after Summer Bash
· Please pick up your children per normal in carline. Then, drive around to the North side (Higgins Hall side). Parking will begin in the back of the HH lot (closest to Polly Murray building). For the safety of all, PLEASE WAIT IN YOUR CAR until car line is finished on the North side
· ALL children must be accompanied by an adult

· 1st Day School supply
· This upcoming year we have partnered with 1st Day school Supply again for our school supplies
· Special thanks to Paula Ayala for coordinating this important task
· A link was included in last week’s Parents’ Club email blast
· Ordering these kits is NOT mandatory and you can choose to shop for school supplies yourself— LiliAnne Rodriguez sent an email on 4/17 with supplies needed per each grade
· * Please note- there are some items listed in blue on the list that are NOT included in school supplies kit — these need to be purchased separately
· NOTE: antibacterial wipes need to be “child safe” for lower grades
· Looking for 4-5 volunteers to help organize school supplies boxes once they arrive at school in August– Points will go towards the 24-25 school year.

· Lost and Found items
· Please check the lost and found bin for any lost/missing items
· Bin is full and any unclaimed items will be donated to the MPG Used Uniform Closet

· Next MPG Used Uniform Sale
· Next sale will take place the last day of VBS, Fri, June 7th

· Info on 2024 / 2025 School Year
· An email was sent on 4/17 from LiliAnne Rodriguez and has important information on the following topics
· 2024/25 Preliminary Calendar Dates
· Uniform Information 
· School Supply Kits
· Additional School Supply Items Requested



